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22nd May 2017 

 

 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 There is no feedback communication from the Parish Steward so there is no real 
tracking of progress of the priority items. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 There has been continuous diversions of traffic through Rushall due to road closures on 
the A360, A338 etc. This has had a significant impact on the A342 from the entry into 
Rushall upto the Devizes road junction. The road surface is now in a poor state and the 
white lining has gone at the junction. 

 

 Speeding in Rushall is an ongoing issue despite Community Speed Watch, Police 
Support etc. 

 

 Increase in size and volume of HGV’s using the A342 and A345 through Rushall as a 
Freight Route. 

 

 There has been occurrences of fly tipping in Rushall. 
 
 

 

 
 


